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Lori Hedden Retirement Announced 

Galesburg, IL –Lori Hedden has announced her retirement from F&M Bank on June 1, 

2022. This day marks her 45th anniversary.  Lori joined F&M Bank in 1977 as a Teller and 

also worked in the Proof Department.  She then joined the Trust Department in 1982 as a 

Trust Administrator.  She has held the position of Assistant Vice President and currently 

serves as Vice President and Trust Officer.  Lori is a graduate of the Illinois Bankers Trust 

and Investment School. 

 

As a lifelong resident of Galesburg, Lori was a member of the Western Illinois Estate and 

Financial Planners Forum where she served as Treasurer for 10 years and also served on the 

Allocations Committee for United Way of Knox County.  

 

“Lori has been the anchor in our Trust department for the past 39 years. To say her 

knowledge and expertise will be missed is an understatement,” said Mike Holloway. “We 

are grateful for her dedication and commitment to F&M and the relationships she built with 

clients and members of the community.” 

 

In retirement, Lori is looking forward to spending time with her son’s family including her 

grandchildren and traveling more often to visit her daughter in New Jersey. She also plans 

to spend more time with her husband riding their motorcycle.  

 

The F&M Bank family wishes Lori a long and happy retirement and thanks her for her 

years of dedication and service. 
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